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Please do not make Oregon an even more expensive state to live in. My parents 

already struggle and they tried to plan for retirement.  My brother and I are both 

disabled. So we are financially unable to help. This will only affect the lower income 

classes and offer up what little we as Oregonians have often paid for decades to 

own. I have lived here all my 50 years of life and this will end my ability to do so 

without moving into my parents small home. This is not a bill that will help. It will hurt 

so many Oregonians who have been here our entire lives. Please vote no and protect 

us.  


